
  10th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This week our Year Six pupils in Hazel Class have been having a wonderful time challenging themselves at Hilltop. I 
have been so impressed to see the  amazing things they are taking part in, showing  great resilience. We are looking 
forward to sharing more about our adventures when we return tomorrow.  

Next Wednesday, we would like to take part in a Day for Ukraine, showing our support and consolidarity for the 

Ukraine.  If you are able to, please wear blue and yellow as part of a whole school non school uniform day. We 

would also be very happy to accept donations such as nappies, wet wipes, toiletries, first aid supplies (bandages 

and plasters), anti-bac hand gel, baby food and formula, bottles, batteries, power banks, torches, period products 

and sleeping bags which will be sent to those in need.  

We have some very exciting news to share with you. Mrs Fletcher and her family are expecting their second baby, 
due in the summer holidays. I am sure that you will all join us in congratulating her on her very special news.  

Finally, we have parent consultation evenings next week held by zoom. Chestnut class will be held w/c 21st March. 
There are still a few available appointments left, please use the link below to book.  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Yours sincerely  

Judith Bentley 

Head Teacher  

On Friday, we teamed with Billingborough to 
smash a water polo match 18-13! 

Well done to the children who represented 
Heckington!  

Willow class have created large pieces of artwork, 
developing a wide range of art and design techniques, 
using colour, pattern, texture, line, form shape and 

space. 

Diary Dates 

16.03.22 Day for Ukraine (wear blue & yellow) 

30.03.22 PTFA Easter Egg Hunt  

30.03.22 Hands on Science Day Y1-Y5 

31.03.22 Last day of term 

20.04.22 First day of term  

THANK YOU! An incredible £239.94 has been raised on World Book Day which we will go towards purchasing new 
books for the library!     This will make a huge difference, thank you so much for your generosity. We hope your children 
had as much fun as we did dressing up!  




